

Hasung Jang, Ph. D. Dean

October 1, 2008

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Korea University Business School supports the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

Korea University Business School is committed to educating and fostering future global business leaders to have ethical behavioural mindset and to conduct socially responsible business, especially in the light of the ten principles of the Global Compact. Through on and off campus, formal and informal activities, the Korea University Business School guides and supports its students to develop global business mind with social consciousness.

Please find attached general information about our organization, as well as the contact details of the focal point for communication with the Global Compact Office.

Sincerely yours,

Dr Hasung Jang

Dean

Korea University Business School